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1 HOOK 1

Episode SFX come in underneath Narrator.

001 NARRATOR
Manresa, Spain. 1523. Living in a
cave, young Íñigo performs extreme
penances trying to make himself
into a great saint. He prays seven
hours a day, but still struggles to
discern between good and evil. A
war between angels and demons rages
on in his soul, and it's about to
come to the surface...

2 INTRODUCTION 2

002 NARRATOR
The Saints: Adventures of Faith and
Courage. Ignatius of Loyola,
Episode Three: An Angel of Light.
Listen to all the episodes and
discover new shows at The Merry
Beggars dot com.

3 SPONSOR 3

003 NARRATOR
 This show is made possible by…

INSERT 15-SECOND SPONSORSHIP HERE

4 SOUNDTRACK 4

THE MERRY BEGGARS SOUNDMARK

004 NARRATOR
The Merry Beggars presents…

5 INT. ROMAN COLLEGE - DAY 5

RAIN BATTERS THE WINDOW. THUNDER CLAPS.

005 OLD IGNATIUS
(drinking, then
sputtering)

Agh! Wine, Doctor? I'm sweating
through the sheets. I'm not getting
better.

006 DOCTOR
You're not getting better, and that
disobedient novice is at fault!
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007 OLD IGNATIUS
His disobedience will be dealt
with, doctor.

008 DOCTOR
He has set you back with the cold.

009 OLD IGNATIUS
He needs serious guidance.

010 DOCTOR
(muttering to himself)

He should be removed from the
Society of Jesus for his
disobedience.

011 OLD IGNATIUS
You, doctor, are responsible for my
health. I am the Superior General
responsible for the health of the
Society. Perhaps you can do your
job, and I will do mine?

012 DOCTOR
Forgive me, Father Ignatius. As I
mentioned, drink wine, not water.
Stay in these blankets -

THE DOCTOR CLOSES A WINDOW.

013 DOCTOR
And keep the cold out! If you send
for that... Menace to punish him,
make it quick so you can rest.

014 OLD IGNATIUS
Very well. Thank you, doctor.

MUSIC TRANSITION TO:

6 INT. ROMAN COLLEGE - LATER 6

RAIN CONTINUES, HARDER. A KNOCK ON THE DOOR.

015 NOVICE
(outside)

Father General? You sent for me?

THE DOOR CREAKS OPEN SLOWLY.

016 NOVICE
(peeking in)

Father Ignatius? Father, I'm sorry-
(MORE)
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